Sample Message to Your State Senator about Passing House Bill 383 


Dear Senator, 

I urge you to pass House Bill 383 before the end of session on June 30.  

Lifesaving medications should never be out of reach for Delawareans being served by Federally Qualified Health Centers. HB 383 restores the original intent of the 340B program, bans restrictions on contract pharmacies, and guarantees that Delawareans most in need have access to the quality care they deserve.  

Pass House Bill 383 by June 30. 

The health of our community depends on your action now. 

With gratitude, 

